
2008 Parade
The 25th Annual Southern Maine Christmas Parade scheduled for
Sunday, December 14, 2008 was cancelled because of severe ice
storms. Local municipal services were busy trying to provide
emergency  services  for  those  who  lost  power  or  had  other
damages due to fallen trees and tree limbs. With much regret,
we decided to cancel the parade in the interest of public
safety.

https://wellschristmasparade.com/past-parades/2008-parade/

